Judiciary Committee
Senate Bill 977
FAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Judiciary Committee;
Please give Senate Bill 977, the Maryland Data Privacy Act, a Favorable report.

It's important to protect the data privacy of all individuals. This legislation is especially
necessary under an administration that is denying core Constitutional rights, disappearing people, and
sending people to be tortured. While I would like the violations to be more severe, I hope that you give
Senate Bill 977 a favorable report. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD



